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Dr. Schrager joined the University of Wisconsin Department of Family Medicine and Community 
Health as faculty at Northeast clinic in 1996. A graduate of Dartmouth College, Sarina received 
her MD degree from the University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago in 1992. She 
completed her residency in family medicine at the MacNeal Hospital program in Berwyn, Illinois 
in 1995 and then completed a self-designed fellowship in Women’s Health at MacNeal that 
combined graduate work in Women’s Studies with clinical care in family practice and low risk 
obstetrics.  She received a MS in Population Health in 2011 with a focus on the epidemiology of 
osteoporosis in women with cognitive disabilities. 
 
Her teaching focus is on women’s health education for residents. She practices full spectrum 
family medicine at Northeast Clinic and works at the department doing faculty development and 
promotions and mentoring.  She was the director of the Academic Fellowship from 2008-2020 
and is currently the Editor in chief of the Wisconsin Medical Journal and the Medical Editor 
of FPM. 
 
Dr. Schrager has a longstanding interest in practice based research and has worked with 
WREN for many years. Her current research interests include work life balance and shared 
decision making in cancer screening.  She looks forward to working with researchers in real 
world primary care practices making discoveries that will impact the practice of primary care. 
 


